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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Marvin Franklin Uaguarbear25@msn.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 10:08 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Marvin Franklin 
14138 Newcastle Ave 
Brooksville, FL 34609 
jaguarbear25@msn.com 
(859) 394-2193 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Debra Hoven (debhoven@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:08 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Debra Hoven 
2867 Landing Way 
Palm Harbor, FL 34684 
debhoven@yahoo.com 
(610) 555-5555 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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Hon Wan 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Roger Rugletic (rogeryogi2@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 6:09 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Roger Rugletic 
8544 Forsyth Dr 
Seminole, FL 33772 
rogeryogi2@gmail.com 
(727) 366-0054 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hudson Hayden (whatisknowing@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:06 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny_Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Hudson Hayden 
12691 NE Jacksonville Rd 
Anthony, FL 32617 
whatisknowi ng@g mail. com 
(352) 556-64 77 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an ind ividual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Art Rath (ccart1973@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:04 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

I hope you level the playing field and give consumers a fair hearing before you decide. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Art Rath 
21 Aberdeen Cir 
Leesburg, FL 34788 
ccart1973@aol.com 
(352) 742-7052 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dan Donnelly (londonderryair3@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 7:05 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Donnelly 
1503 Doria Ln 
The Villages, FL 32159 
londonderryair3@aol.com 
(352) 205-1027 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Joanne Schmitz (mummumx4@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 10:04 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Joanne Schmitz 
3293 70th Ln N 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33710 
mummumx4@yahoo.com 
(484) 336-3920 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or {415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aida Sheets (aida@tampabay.rr.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 10:02 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Corporations should not be allowed to push their operating expenses off on consumers, especially consumers who are 
not even their customers. J do not shop at Walmart, and J do not want to pay for their solar installations. Furthermore, it is 
time that Duke Energy lived up to their name and truly became an "energy" company and not a fossil fuel company. How 
about they start producing and selling energy from solar and wind instead of fossil fuels. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Aida Sheets 
6926 10th Ave N 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33710 
aida@tampabay.rr.com 
(727) 456-7890 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mary Olson (owmolson@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 6:00 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Olson 
315 Grand Magnolia Ave Apt 207 
Celebration, FL 34747 
owmolson@hotmail.com 
(612) 432-9545 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

George Kulka (drsu@ymail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:57 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

All corporations must pay for their own business expenses. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do riot support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

George Kulka 
4097 W Breckenridge Ct 
Beverly Hills, FL 34465 
drsu@ymail.com 
(352) 249-7759 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Robyn Leyden (robynmaybe@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 9:57 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Robyn Leyden 
14810 Rue De Bayonne Apt 2G 
Clearwater, FL 33762 
robynmaybe@yahoo.com 
(727) 392-8163 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmaif.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ada Lugo (alexchrislugo@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:57 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Why we ,the "regular" customers, have to pay for those big $$ companies? 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an ad9itional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Ada Lugo 
639 N Lake Ave 
Apopka, FL 32712 
alexchrislugo@yahoo.com 
(407) 886-8356 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Debra Fournier (dfournier23@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:56 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of.paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Debra Fournier 
1666 Glengarry Dr 
Palm Harbor, FL 34684 
dfournier23@gmail.com 
(508) 414-5322 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ann Allen (ann.allen65@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:55 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Ann Allen 
700 Melrose Ave Apt H24 
Winter Park, FL 32789 
ann .allen65@gmail.com 
(407) 435-9180 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Peter Greaney (panpete2@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 6:55 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Peter Greaney 
232 Cactus St 
Tallahassee, FL 32304 
panpete2@hotmail.com 
(850) 575-1557 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Anne Peterson (leavmeb@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 6:53 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Unmitigated greed. Why big companies are despised and this country is going to crap. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Anne Peterson 
110 17th St 
Apalachicola, FL 32320 
leavmeb@gmail.com 
(904) 672-6762 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kathy Douglas (kjdauto@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:53 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Kathy Douglas 
132 Banyan Bay Dr 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33705 
kjdauto@aol.com 
(727) 644-9986 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Corinne Zellner (czgator@outlook.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:52 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Installing solar is a tax-deductible investment for companies; why should your customers be charged for something others 
will write off? 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Corinne Zellner 
2051 SE 180th St 
Summerfield, FL 34491 
czgator@outlook.com 
(352) 245-4953 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Susan Safford (ssue1995@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:53 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

I really am tired of ordinary people like me, an elderly person on a fixed income, subsidizing the big corporations. Clean 
energy is the future, of course, and we should all benefit equally from its benefits. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Safford 
301 E Carolina St Apt 1203 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
ssue1995@gmail.com 
(850) 510-2245 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Karen Iverson (pididdle12@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:51 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Iverson 
1890 Del Robles Dr 
Clearwater, FL 33764 
pididd le12@yahoo.com 
(727) 463-0924 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or ( 415) 977-5500. 
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